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I have perused the inaugural copy of SAMVRIDHI, Vol-I, No:1 

brought out by BVC MBA Dept. 

 

I congratulate Dr. N.S. Chakravarty Head of Dept and Mrs. K. 

Suvarchala Rani and her team of students who have conceived, compiled and 

edited a new effort with many interesting articles. I am sure that with this 

springboard, SAMVRIDHI will grow in the years to come as many more 

enthusiastic management students will actively participate, through their 

contributions to this magazine. 

 

Col.(Retd) M. Vijay Rao  Hon. Director, BVC 

 

It gives me immense pleasure to congratulate the faculty and students of 

Management Studies on their maiden effort in bringing out the quarterly 

magazine  
“SAMVRIDHI – BEYOND HALLS OF IVY”. 

 

My appreciation to every member involved in making this initiative 

bear fruits. I am very confident that the magazine gives the faculty an 

opportunity to nurture and explore the inherent potential of the students. 

 
Best wishes to all the faculty members and students. 

 

I appreciate and congratulate the team members of 

the Abhyas Club in bringing out the maiden newsletter 

„SAMVRIDHI‟. 

 
I expect this useful newsletter on quarterly basis 

and wish each one of them all the best. 

 

Head, Department of Management Studies 
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